
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

JOIN US THIS WEDNESDAY…… 

As we welcome Tyler King, the new Executive Director 

of Downtown Washington.  Tyler was originally 

scheduled to be our guest the week before COVID 

stuck so it has been a long-awaited visit. 

Hope you can join us this Wednesday, 8/5 at noon at 

Moe’s Restaurant and welcome Tyler! 

Then on Thursday, 8/6 at 6:00pm the Night Clubbers 

will be gathering at Moe’s. 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS…. 

08/05 – Noon meeting at Moe’s with Tyler King, 

Downtown Washington as our guest 

08/06 – Night Clubbers gathering at Moe’s at 6:00pm 

08/12 – Noon meeting at Moe’s with Amanda 

Griesheimer, Washington Chamber as our guest 

 

If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

_____________________________________________ 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS….. 

 

 
 

To our 2020 Optimist of the Year Diane Borovic.  

Diane joined the club in November of 2012 when 

she was introduced to the club by Carol Weber.  

Diane has been active in helping as she says 

“behind the scenes” of the breakfasts as a very 

dedicated dishwasher, serves on the Christmas 

Tree lot committee, always working “Opening 

Day”, volunteering at the fair, also working 

“Opening Day” and helping at the Bike Safety 

Rodeo and being a bike donor for many years. 

 

Presenting Diane’s honor this year was 2019 

Optimist of the Year Gary Winzenburger. 
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Diane was joined by her parents, sisters, 

Optimist sponsor, Carol Weber and friends on 

July 22nd. 

 

Join us in congratulating Diane!  Thanks for 

doing all you do for the youth of our community! 

 

_________________________________________ 

 

REMINISING OF WILLARD, SKIP AND 

JIM…. 

 

We wrapped up our “April Scholarship and Awards 

Dinner in July” with a special day of celebration of 

Willard, Skip and Jim who passed away in 2019. 

 

Check out the slide show of pictures of these 3 

outstanding club members created by Mark Trebacz.  

One thing we all noticed was the smiles these 

gentlemen always had       

 

https://mtrebacz.smugmug.com/Washington-

Optimist-Club-1/Jackson-Otto-Luecker-Memorial/i-

2dTfwzD 

 

__________________________________________  

 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS…. 

 

Can’t believe that this week we would be normally 

sweating it out on the fairgrounds…even with AC in 

the waffle stand and raising funds for  the youth of 

our community.  Unfortunately Covid-19 had other 

plans…but never fear!  The Fundraising Committee 

is working on plans to roll out a “Boo Breakfast” in 

October and our Annual Raffle….. with a twist.  

More information and details will be forthcoming! 

 

________________________________________ 

 

ABOUT OUR GATHERINGS NOW…. 

 

We have been having great attendance for the last 

several weeks!  Thanks for joining us.  We are going 

to discontinue offering Zoom going forward….at 

this point! 

 

If you have not been in awhile you will notice a 

different set-up.  The backroom is setup for social 

distancing in mind so we have the whole backroom.  

Come with your face coverings as many do!  When 

it comes to eating…Moe’s continues to serve the 

same with the salads still in individual containers 

and with all the toppings and dressings individual.  

They are great about coming around and offering the 

pizza and if you do go to the buffet they are all on 

individual plates.  As always you can also order off 

the menu. 

 

__________________________________________ 

 

HAPPY AUGUST BIRTHDAY TO: 

 

Rick Frankenberg   08/05 

Kent Cunningham   08/16 

Gene Anderson   08/18 

Diane Borovic    08/18 

Terrance Wilson   08/20 

Nick Frankenberg   08/23 

Stefanie Virgen   08/25 

Mark Trebacz    08/28 

 

HAPPY CLUB ANNIVERSARY TO: 

 

Don Burhans     5 yrs 

Jessica Oltmann  11 yrs    
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2019-2020 Officers & Board Members 
 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

George Dohm   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

Sally Brock   Board Member 

Judy Straatmann  Board Member 

 

 

 

OPTIMISTIC THOUGHT FOR THE BI-WEEK 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


